
Kowloon City Magistrates’ Courts to
resume handling fresh remand cases
next Monday

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:
 
     The Judiciary today (August 7) announced that after reviewing the latest
situation, Kowloon City Magistrates' Courts will resume handling fresh remand
cases from next Monday (August 10).

     For enquiries, the following hotline will be operated from Monday to
Friday 8.45am to 12.30pm and from 2pm to 5pm (except public holidays):

Magistrates' Courts: 2677 8373

     â€‹The Judiciary will continue to strictly enforce appropriate
preventive and crowd management measures. These measures include enhanced
cleansing and disinfection of public areas, requiring all people entering the
Judiciary premises to undergo body temperature checks and wear surgical masks
at all times unless otherwise directed by the judge, expansion of
registry/office areas as far as possible, and putting in place necessary
queuing, ticketing or other crowd management arrangements to regulate the
people flow and avoid crowding.
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